
Hello SaveBCLP friends,

 

We are still in a holding pattern with the Army Corps of Engineers, waiting for news on what 
might come next with Bear Creek Lake Park. So, why not have a little fun while we wait!

 

We’ve come up with a beautiful new design for "Save It!" t-shirts and printed them in three 
colors with sizes from small to XL. Please join us next Wednesday, September 18 for a happy 
hour event:

 

SBCLP Happy Hour

Wednesday, September 18

4:30-6:30pm

Great Frontier Brewing Company

2010 S Oak Street

Lakewood, CO 

 


        

 

We’ll be selling shirts for $20.  Cash or checks are preferred since we only have one credit card 
reader and things get hectic.  Make checks payable to Save Bear Creek Lake Park.

 

We’ll also be available to answer questions, provide an update and give you a new yard sign.  
Yard signs are free, but donations are always appreciated.

 

Finally, we're looking forward to the improvements that will come with Lakewood's Bear Creek 
Lake Park Master Plan.  However, the Feasibility Study being conducted by the Corps is 
completely separate.  In other words, the Corps could still determine that it's feasible to add a 
water storage component to the reservoir and significantly increase the size Bear Creek Lake. 
 So, we are not out of the woods yet.  I should say, we haven't saved the woods yet.

 

Hope to see you Wednesday,

 

Katie Gill and Don Baumgardt, Directors

Save Bear Creek Lake Park


